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‘Update’ No. 9: July  2012 

Please share this ‘Update’ with a neighbour and 
encourage them to join the Watch.  

If you have something you’d like 

included in UPDATE contact Brenda on 

0208 853 3354 or email b.taggart@ioe.ac.uk 

Firearms in Delafield Road 
We are delighted to let residents know that the reports of a firearms 

incident in Delafield Road several weeks ago were hugely 

inaccurate.  The police investigated the incident between a 

pedestrian and the occupants of a car parked by the Valley cafe.  

There were no firearms involved at all.  Just underlines that fact 

that your shouldn’t believe everything you hear ‘on the streets’.  

Rumour squashed! 

Calydon Road Shop 
A number of residents have contacted the CCNWatch about several 
incidents involving anti-social behaviour demonstrated by some young 
people inside and around the shop on the corner of Calydon and 
Inverine Roads.  It is extremely unfortunate that Jeevan, the very 
popular shopkeeper, was subjected to some harassment.  However, it is 
good to know that the Safer Neighbourhood Team recently made an 
arrest and one of the young people involved is now serving a 
Community Service order.  We’d like to thank everyone for their 
concern and support for Jeevan who provides such a valuable service 
to our community. If you know of anyone involved in harassment 
contact the SNT confidentially on 0208 721 2734. 
 

Winning the war on crime 

Pass on the good news - overall crime in RBGreenwich has dropped by 6.5% 
in a year.  There have been significant reductions in burglary, violence and car 
crime.  Youth offences including knife offences and gun crime are all on the 
decrease.  This overall reduction is pretty much mirrored in the CCNWatch 
area with the exception of car crime where we are still seeing cars being 
broken into, largely to steal goods on display. Lock up your valuables and 
let’s see if we can reduce the incident of this type of offence in our area.  

 

Burglaries 

A recent burglary in Delafield Road devastated the householder as the 

entry was through a second floor window.  The opportunistic thief climbed 

a nearby drain pipe to gain access to the window at the back of the 

property.  The Safer Neighbourhood Team have asked us to remind 

neighbours about securing the back of their properties, especially over 

night. We haven’t had much of a summer to date but on those rare hot and 

balmy summer nights be sure to lock or secure your windows.  It is better 

to be hot indoors than burgled!  

 

Safer Neighbourhood Team – Street Briefings  
Do you have an issue you’d like to share with our local police?  

Do you need some advice about law and order?  Why not pop 
along to one of the regular ‘Street Briefings’?  The SNT holds a 
regular series of Street Briefings which are outdoor meetings that 

any member of the public can attend.  Just turn up and have a 
chat. The next Street Briefing in our area is Tuesday 14th 

August 2012 starting a 20.00pm and finishing 21.00pm at 
Hornfair Road SE7 at the junction with Kashmir Road.  
The next Drop-in Surgery, which is an indoor one-to-one 

consultation session, will be on Wednesday 15th August 2012 
starting at 16.00pm and finishing 17.00pm at Charlton Triangle 

Offices, Cedar Court SE7. A further Drop-in Session is arranged 
for Wednesday 22nd August 2012 starting 12.00pm and finishing 
13.00pm at Charlton House, Charlton Road SE7.  

 

101 – number 
Remember if you want to report something to the police that isn’t an 
emergency you can contact our SNT at 3 Mar House, Springfield Grove, SE7, 0208 
721 2734 or 07766 992585, but they have restricted hours.  To report an 
incident/crime which doesn’t demand a 999 response then ring 101 

CCNWatch Co-ordinators 
We currently have Co-ordinators in the following road: 
Calydon – Dhesi, 07816 548 581 
Delafield – Annie 0208 305 1484 & Brenda 0208 853 3354 
Elliscombe – Harjit 0208 473 8908 & Len 0208 858 4920 
Priolo – Tamara 0208 333 1657 
Contact anyone above if you’d like to become a Co-ordinator in your street. 
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